
 

 

Churchill Avenue/Alma Street Grade Crossing Improvement  
 
Upcoming Construction Information 

During the weekend of August 16, construction will occur to replace the track tie at the Churchill Avenue grade 
crossing as part of the ongoing Grade Crossings Improvement Project.  

Construction hours are as follows (subject to change): 

• From 8:00 PM on Friday, August 16, to noon on Saturday, August 17,  

• From 8:00 PM on Saturday, August 17, to noon on Sunday, August 18.  

During this time, one traffic lane on Churchill Avenue will be closed, but flaggers will manage traffic to allow 
vehicles to cross the tracks using the open lane. Neighbors may experience noise during these hours. We apologize 
for any inconvenience this important enhancement project may cause. 

 

 

For more information or to sign up for the weekly construction notice visit caltrain.com/projects/2023-grade-
crossing-improvement-projects. For questions about the project, please call 1-800-660-4287. Our phone lines are 
open Monday to Friday from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, and on weekends and holidays from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. Or 
email construction@caltrain.com. 
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1250 San Carlos Avenue 
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Background Information 
 
The Grade Crossings Improvement Project focus on significantly enhancing safety at the railroad grade crossing 
at Churchill Avenue in Palo Alto. These improvements are part of Caltrain's ongoing commitment to safety, 
carried out in collaboration with staff from the City, the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), and 
Caltrain, who together form a diagnostic team to address the specific needs of this location. The project will 
deliver several critical benefits, including an upgraded traffic management system at the intersection, a 
widened pedestrian crossing area near the railroad tracks to better accommodate the high volume of 
pedestrian traffic from the nearby school, and enhanced pavement markings designed to improve the 
movement and safety of both pedestrians and bicyclists. These targeted improvements aim to create safer, 
more efficient grade crossings for all users. 
 

 


